
RGRTA Responses to RTS Access Proposed Facility Public Comments  
  
RGRTA sought public commentary on the RTS Access Proposed Facility in January and February 2024.  View the legal notice.  
Comments submissions were able to be submitted in person during a 2/28/24 public hearing held at Edison Tech High School, via the 
RGRTA website at myRTS.com/contact-us, by calling RTS Customer Service at 585-288-1700, or via mailed letter to the RGRTA Legal 
Department. All comments on the project were due by February 29, 2024 at 4pm.   
Below are RGRTA/RTS’ responses to received comments. This document is available to view at myRTS.com. Commentors have been 
emailed or mailed a copy of this document. All comments and questions received along with RGRTA’s responses, and any final 
adjustments will be submitted to the RGRTA Board of Commissioners in April 2024.  
Note: RTS Access previously asked for feedback on this project and responded to comments in 2023: "Report of Public Comments 
Regarding the Proposed Site Location for a New RTS Access Facility" (.pdf)  
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Christian 
Yorgure  

myRTS.com  2/29/24  I write to advocate for the visually impaired 
population in our society. The blind in our 
communities are often forgotten in our public 
access development plans. I urge the 
authorities and every office involved in any 
aspects of the ongoing development of the 
new RTS site/center to make access by the 
blind and visually impaired central to the 
design. Furthermore, I urge the RTS to adopt 
new technologies to aid the blind in/when 
accessing their buses. The RTS can ensure 
adequate representation and input by 
collaborating with the ASSOCIATION FOR 
THE BLIND and VISUALLY IMPAIRED here 
in Rochester, office located at 500 South 
Clinton Ave. 585 232 1111. Thank you.  

Thank you for sharing your feedback. We 
will take your comments into consideration 
while developing our plans for the proposed 
RTS Access facility as well as future vehicle 
acquisitions. 
 
RGRTA has a long-standing partnership 
with Association for the Blind and Visually 
Impaired (ABVI) and will continue to seek 
for feedback from ABVI on this and other 
projects where appropriate.   

 
 
 

https://www.myrts.com/Portals/0/2024%20public%20hearing%20RTS%20Access%20facility%20legal%20notice.pdf
https://www.myrts.com/Portals/0/Report_PublicInfoSessionComments_RTSAccessFacility-LexingtonSite_04-19-2023.pdf
https://www.myrts.com/Portals/0/Report_PublicInfoSessionComments_RTSAccessFacility-LexingtonSite_04-19-2023.pdf

